Dear parents/caregivers

The department has continued to work with NSW Health to revise the current COVID safe advice to schools. NSW Health has agreed to the following activities resuming across all schools in NSW:

- Parents and carers are able to enter school grounds but should continue to follow COVID-safe practices, including social distancing between adults of 1.5 metres
- Parents and carers can attend school sporting events.

Schools should continue to complete COVID-safe plans for school events where more than 50 adults are gathering.

It is still important that we all remain vigilant in implementing COVID-safe practices in our schools and workplaces.

Just a reminder to all parents and caregivers our school gates are open between 8:30am – 9:10am and again between 2:50pm – 3:10pm.

G. Goldfinch Principal

5 March 2021